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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership. So, this week; 

 

Caterpillars: zoo animals 

Butterflies: what makes me special 

Reception: the number of the week  

1M: greater than and less than 

1/2T: guessing a person's emotions by looking at their face  

2U: how to support friends when they feel sad 

3S: how to block a pass in hockey  

3/4T: balance in gymnastics 

4I: Katherine Johnson 

5McC: the game of Pok a Tok 

5/6S: how light travels 

6T: how light travels 

 

 

 

  

 

September 

Mon 23rd – 2:20pm: New Reception parents meeting 

Mon 30th – 2:20pm: 2nd New Reception parents mtg  

October 

Fri 4th  - NO Assemblies due to Harvest celebrations 

Mon 7th – 2:20pm: Final new Reception parents mtg 

Tue 8th – 8:30–9:30am: Early Help Navigator drop-in 

Tue 8th & Wed 9th – Parent’s Evenings & Book Look 

Thurs 24th – Mrs Ramsay’s last day!  

Fri 25th – Finish for half term 

November 

Mon 4th – Everyone returns for Autumn 2 

Tue 12th – 8:30-9:30am: Early Help Navigator drop-in 

Wed 13th – Y5 & 6 to Slavery Museum, Liverpool. TBC 

Thur 21st – Flu vaccinations, Nursery through to Y6 

Fri 22nd – Own clothes day for a bottle contribution 

December 

Tue 3rd – Y3 & 4 to World Museum, Liverpool. TBC 

Tue 10th – 8:30-9:30am: Early Help Navigator drop-in  

Wed 11th – PTA Christmas discos after school  

Mon 16th – 1:30pm: Dress rehearsal for Y1/2 

Christmas production (families with little ones to attend)  

Tue 17th –  

9:15am: Butterfly & Reception Christmas Production 

10am: Y1 & 2 Christmas Production  

1pm: Butterfly & Reception Christmas Production 

2pm: Y1 & 2 Christmas Production  

Wed 18th – Christmas Jumper (non-uniform day) for   

£1 charity contribution & Christmas Dinner / 

Christmas Class Party Day  

Fri 20th – 9am & 2:30pm: KS2 Carol Concert                   

                Finish for Christmas Holidays 

 

                 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO LONDON 2025!  

We are thrilled to announce that we have booked 

our 2025 trip for Year 4 to London. The year group 

will be going from Thursday 27th March until Friday 

28th March 2025, leaving from school early in the 

morning on Thursday 27th and arriving back early 

evening on Friday 28th.   

Letters will be coming via School Spider today and 

you are requested to respond to the survey with a 

Yes or No, so that we can process our booking for 

the theatre, our train                                                                    

tickets, the skyscraper,                                                                             

the restaurant and                                                                          

confirm our Youth                                                   

Hostel.  

Last year, this was the                                                                            

most memorable                                                     

experience for our                                                             

pupils and we are                                               

looking forward to                                                        

making more memories                                            

again this time!  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The pupils and staff would like to acknowledge our thanks to 

our Trust, The Rowan Learning Trust, for their amazing 

dedication to improving the site for our pupils, both indoors and 

outdoors. This Summer saw works to the Caterpillar outdoor 

area, providing them with a larger outdoor space, a fence so 

that they do not overlook the car park anymore and a new 

covered area with a shutter to ensure a waterproof area, so 

their outdoor play never has to stop! They also oversaw the 

renovation of the Year 5 & 6 toilets, which were looking shabby 

and hard to keep as clean as we wanted for our pupils. The new 

toilets now have full height cubicles, ensuring privacy for our 

eldest children and are beautifully designed and easy to keep 

clean with the latest technology for flushes, taps and hand 

dryers. We feel very grateful to be part of a Trust that put the 

needs of our pupils’ first and constantly help us to make school 

the best it can be!    

 

 


